


President Clark recommended the following salary advances from

General Funds:

    a.  Miss Cornelia Williamson, Secretary in the School of

        Education, from $115 to $125 per month for the months

        she is employed.

    b.  Mrs. Lucie Mayer, Matron of Manzanita Hall, from $1100

        to $1200 per year, effective from and after September

        1, 1925.

                    From September 1, 1925

    c.  E. G. Sutherland, from $2400 to $2700

    d.  Harold P. Miller, from $1800 to $2000

    e.  Raymond H. Leach, from $2500 to $2700

    f.  Edwin E. Williams, from $2000 to $2200

    g.  Philip A. Lehenbauer, from $3000 to $3200

                    From July 1, 1925

    h.  Charles L. Brown, from $2000 to $2250

Mrs. Hood moved the adoption of the President's recommendations.

Vote:

    Mrs. Hood            Aye

    Mrs. Williams        Aye

    Mr. Pratt            Aye

    Judge Talbot         Aye

President Clark made the following recommendations for salary

advances for Public Service staff members, effective July 1,

1925:

    1.  On the recommendation of Commissioner Dinsmore:

        Wayne Adams, from $2700 to $3000

        Victor Cokefair, from $1500 to $1800

        Judge Talbot moved the adoption of the President's rec-

        ommendation.  Vote:

            Mrs. Hood            Aye

            Mrs. Williams        Aye

            Mr. Pratt            Aye

            Judge Talbot         Aye





and to return the remaining pictures to Executor Pratt.

Adjourned to meet at 9 o'clock, Wednesday morning, July 22, 1925.

                             Walter E. Pratt

                             Chairman

Carolyn M. Beckwith

Secretary


